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31st January 2025 
 

Dear Student & Parents 
 

Re: Sixth Form Open Evening – Tuesday 4th February 
 

We would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening, on Tuesday 4th February 2025 between 4.00pm 

and 6.00pm at our Upper School site. 
 

The event will provide you with an excellent opportunity to find out more about the Sixth Form application 

process, speak to staff and students about life in the Sixth Form and visit subject stands to find out more about 

the courses on offer. 
 

Subject stands can be found in the both the Gym and the Sports Hall and will be staffed by subject specialists 

and current students, both of whom will provide lots of advice and guidance about the reality of Sixth Form 

study. 
 

Exhibitions regarding the pastoral system and some of our enrichment opportunities will take place in the Sixth 

Form Centre. There you will be able to find out about how students are supported and the opportunities 

available for students to get involved, develop transferable skills and broaden their CV.  This area is student 

led, so well worth a visit. 
 

Programme for the afternoon 

Time Venue Notes 

4:00pm – 6:00pm Gym 

 

Subject Stands – speak to subject specialists and members 

of the Sixth Form Team 

 

 

 

4.00pm - 6:00pm Sports Hall Subject Stands – speak to subject specialists and members 

of the Sixth Form Team 

4.00pm – 6.00pm Sixth Form Centre Exhibitions on Sixth Form Life and Enrichment with the 

opportunity to meet current Sixth Form students. 

 

The Sixth Form Team; Mr Schofield (Head of Sixth Form) Miss Strickett (Sixth Form Pastoral Support) and 

Mrs Daugherty (Assistant Head teacher with responsibility for Sixth Form) will be available throughout the 

event to answer any other questions you may have. 
 

On Sixth Form section of our website, you will find presentations from subject leaders about the courses on 

offer, a summary course guide and the application form for Sixth Form. Course guides and application forms 

will also be available during the event. 
 

We look forward to seeing you and your parents on February 4th. 
 

Yours faithfully 

                     
Mr K Schofield 

Head of Sixth Form 
 

 

 


